Rick Olson

From: anonymous.in.peterborough@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 8:40 PM

To: Rick Olson

Subject: Anatomy Of Gun Range Neighbors

Mr. Olson:

I am sending you this e-mail anonymously because, | do not want to be slandered and spoken ill of in your writings like
the way you did to Janet Luongo. | am a resident of Peterborough and I wish not have all my personal information out
there people to see.

I would first like to say that it makes no difference how long people live at their homes. People have aright to a
reasonable amount of quiet, without having to listen to a bunch of shooting noises from gun ranges. It makes no difference
that the range was there first. Geography changes and that is what has happened here.

I am not opposed to guns. | grew up in a family where the men hunted and fished. But | fail to understand why in this day
and age people own guns, with all the crime surrounding them. The right to bear arms in not an individual right, after all.

What | am opposed to, however, is the needless disturbing noise and the private nuisance created by the Monadnock Gun
and Rod Organization. Maybe they organization can sell their land and move elsewhere? That would be a solution.

Our right to quiet enjoyment is being infringed by this organization. Quiet enjoyment, quality of life and peace are
compelling public interests sought by the majority of people. Shooting guns is not. Far more people want to live in peace
than those own guns or shoot at ranges.

If you had any scruples, you would apologize to the residents who live in that area for your article you wrote. You are a
strident mean person and it is disappointing that you pick on these poor residents like this. I hope your mother reads your
writings and says something to you. They are just plain rude.

That is all I have to say....



